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Comments: Please reverse the terrible recommendation to NOT include Knight Island within the Wilderness

Study Area. Having visited this island by kayak 3 different times over the past 7-8 years, I count it as one of the

very special and unique places in Prince William Sound. With its many inlets, bays and islands, it allows kayakers

to explore its sheltered protected waters and associated wildlife. It is also one of the few places in Prince William

Sound we kayakers can recreate without being overwhelmed by fishing and other motorized recreation boats. I

strongly urge the Forest Service to re-consider and include Knight Island in the Wilderness Protection Area.


